4 June 2018

Ms Annelise Tuor

Dear Annelise

Subject: Request to Rezone land at the Western end of Ralston Ave, Belrose (PP_
2015_WARRI_001_00) - A081/18

| refer to the planning proposal to rezone land in Ralston Avenue, Belrose, to which you were appointed as a
panel member on 6 February 2018. As you are aware, the term of the appointed Panel Chair, Ms Abigail
Goldberg’s expired on 2 May 2018.

Accordingly, | appoint you to the role of Panel Chair for the remainder of the project, pursuant to section
2.10(1) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.

Mr Stephen O'Connor will remain as the other member to form the Commission.
| would appreciate if you could keep me updated each week on the project’s progress.

If you have any questions about the nomination, | can be reached on (02) 9383 2100.

Yours sincerely

Mary O’Kane
Chair
Independent Planning Commission NSW
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